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Quote of the Week! 
 
“Your attitude, not your aptitude, will 
determine your altitude.” 
 
- Zig Ziglar 
 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCES FOR THIS WEEK!  

Reception: 95.97% 

Year 1: 96.45% 

Year 2: 100% Amazing percentage Year 2! 

Year 3: 98.52% 2nd Place 

Year 4: 91.07% 

Year 5: 96.84% 

Year 6: 97.89% 3rd Place 

WELL DONE TO 1ST, 2ND AND 3RD PLACE! 

EARRINGS IN SCHOOL! 
 

We are no longer allowed to tape over earrings 
for P.E. lessons – Earrings must be removed. 

 
 
 NEW P.E. Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 & Reception  

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6  

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

Dates for your diary! (More info to follow) 

16th March - Parents' Evening for Reception -
Year 6 (which will be in school).  

30th March - Easter Fair 1.30pm in school. 

1st April - Easter Service 12.30pm in church for 

Juniors (Y3 – Y6) 

STARS OF THE WEEK!  

Nursery – Frankie Graffin 

Reception – Alexia Davies  

Year 1 -  Jay Wilson 

Year 2 – Kyden Offen 

Year 3 – Lily-Rose Atkinson 

Year 4 – Riley-Joe Spedding 

Year 5 – Alexia Mitchell  

Year 6 – Xander Graffin 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

FRIDAY 18th MARCH, 7:30PM – IRISH 
NIGHT AT THE LAAL CLUB, EGREMONT! 

Tickets are £5.00 each which includes a light 
refreshment. Those attending can either pay 
on the door or buy your ticket from the Laal 
Club. All proceeds will help go towards St. 

Mary’s Catholic Church building fund.  

On Friday 11th March we are hosting a 
fundraising event to help show love and support 
for the country of Ukraine. We are asking 
children to come dressed in BLUE and YELLOW 
clothing to represent the Ukrainian flag. We are 
asking for a minimum donation of £1.00.  

On the day, at 2pm, we will be hosting a cake 
sale and coffee afternoon. We will be accepting 
cake sale donations on the day of the event. All 
proceeds raised will be donated to help Ukraine 
in this unfortunate situation. More information 
to follow through next week.  

 


